
Dear Sir,
It has come as a shock to me to hear about your proposal to build a crematorium in the heart of Firs Farm Green 
space. Firs farm is. A truly wonderful open space allowing all ages to access it for walking, playing football, 
seeing the wildlife and it was a lifesaver during the pandemic.
I am totally against this plan and cannot understand why the council wishes to remove this space.
Yours faithfully


